CARGO WAY SEWER BOX
ODOR REDUCTION PROJECT

Construction Notice

Excavation Work and Local Traffic Impacts Beginning this Summer

WHAT

The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission is upgrading and modernizing its system to

protect public health and reduce odors in the community. To support these efforts, crews will be
performing excavation work on Cargo Way between Third Street and Mendell Street, as well as 2rd
Street between Levon Hagop Mishkian Bridge and Cargo Way as part of the Cargo Way Sewer Box
Odor Reduction Project.

WHEN
Construction will begin in summer 2020, with completion scheduled for fall 2021.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
= Sewer services will not be affected by this work.
*  There will be noise, vibration, dust, parking and traffic impacts in the work zone.
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